
  accord 3661 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  accord 3661 # homothumadon {hom-oth-oo-mad-on'}; adverb from a
compound of the base of 3674 and 2372; unanimously: -- with one
{accord} (mind).[ql

  after 1937 # epithumeo {ep-ee-thoo-meh'-o}; from 1909 and 2372;
 to set the heart upon, i.e. long for (rightfully or otherwise):
-- covet, desire, would fain, lust ({after}).[ql

  be 0120 # athumeo {ath-oo-meh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as a
negative particle) and 2372; to be spiritless, i.e. disheartened:
 -- {be} dismayed.[ql

  be 2371 # thumomacheo {thoo-mom-akh-eh'-o}; from a presumed
compound of 2372 and 3164; to be in a furious fight, i.e.
(figuratively) to be exasperated: -- {be} highly displeased.[ql

  be 2373 # thumoo {tho-mo'-o}; from 2372; to put in a passion,
i.e. enrage: -- {be} wroth.[ql

  cheer 2115 # euthumos {yoo'-thoo-mos}; from 2095 and 2372; in
fine spirits, i.e. cheerful: -- of good {cheer}, the more
cheerfully.[ql

  cheerfully 2115 # euthumos {yoo'-thoo-mos}; from 2095 and 2372;
 in fine spirits, i.e. cheerful: -- of good cheer, the more
{cheerfully}.[ql

  covet 1937 # epithumeo {ep-ee-thoo-meh'-o}; from 1909 and 2372;
 to set the heart upon, i.e. long for (rightfully or otherwise):
-- {covet}, desire, would fain, lust (after).[ql

  desire 1937 # epithumeo {ep-ee-thoo-meh'-o}; from 1909 and
2372; to set the heart upon, i.e. long for (rightfully or
otherwise): -- covet, {desire}, would fain, lust (after).[ql

  dismayed 0120 # athumeo {ath-oo-meh'-o}; from a compound of 1
(as a negative particle) and 2372; to be spiritless, i.e.
disheartened: -- be {dismayed}.[ql

  displeased 2371 # thumomacheo {thoo-mom-akh-eh'-o}; from a
presumed compound of 2372 and 3164; to be in a furious fight, i.
e. (figuratively) to be exasperated: -- be highly {displeased}.
[ql

  fain 1937 # epithumeo {ep-ee-thoo-meh'-o}; from 1909 and 2372;
to set the heart upon, i.e. long for (rightfully or otherwise): -
- covet, desire, would {fain}, lust (after).[ql

  fierceness 2372 # thumos {thoo-mos'}; from 2380; passion (as
if breathing hard): -- {fierceness}, indignation, wrath. Compare
5590.[ql

  good 2115 # euthumos {yoo'-thoo-mos}; from 2095 and 2372; in
fine spirits, i.e. cheerful: -- of {good} cheer, the more
cheerfully.[ql

  highly 2371 # thumomacheo {thoo-mom-akh-eh'-o}; from a
presumed compound of 2372 and 3164; to be in a furious fight, i.
e. (figuratively) to be exasperated: -- be {highly} displeased.
[ql

  indignation 2372 # thumos {thoo-mos'}; from 2380; passion (as
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if breathing hard): -- fierceness, {indignation}, wrath. Compare
5590.[ql

  kiss 5368 # phileo {fil-eh'-o}; from 5384; to be a friend to
(fond of [an individual or an object]), i.e. have affection for
(denoting personal attachment, as a matter of sentiment or
feeling; while 25 is wider, embracing especially the judgment
and the deliberate assent of the will as a matter of principle,
duty and propriety: the two thus stand related very much as 2309
and 1014, or as 2372 and 3563 respectively; the former being
chiefly of the heart and the latter of the head); specifically,
to kiss (as a mark of tenderness): -- {kiss}, love.[ql

  love 5368 # phileo {fil-eh'-o}; from 5384; to be a friend to
(fond of [an individual or an object]), i.e. have affection for
(denoting personal attachment, as a matter of sentiment or
feeling; while 25 is wider, embracing especially the judgment
and the deliberate assent of the will as a matter of principle,
duty and propriety: the two thus stand related very much as 2309
and 1014, or as 2372 and 3563 respectively; the former being
chiefly of the heart and the latter of the head); specifically,
to kiss (as a mark of tenderness): -- kiss, {love}.[ql

  lust 1937 # epithumeo {ep-ee-thoo-meh'-o}; from 1909 and 2372;
to set the heart upon, i.e. long for (rightfully or otherwise): -
- covet, desire, would fain, {lust} (after).[ql

  mind 3661 # homothumadon {hom-oth-oo-mad-on'}; adverb from a
compound of the base of 3674 and 2372; unanimously: -- with one
accord ({mind}).[ql

  more 2115 # euthumos {yoo'-thoo-mos}; from 2095 and 2372; in
fine spirits, i.e. cheerful: -- of good cheer, the {more}
cheerfully.[ql

  of 2115 # euthumos {yoo'-thoo-mos}; from 2095 and 2372; in
fine spirits, i.e. cheerful: -- {of} good cheer, the more
cheerfully.[ql

  one 3661 # homothumadon {hom-oth-oo-mad-on'}; adverb from a
compound of the base of 3674 and 2372; unanimously: -- with
{one} accord (mind).[ql

  patiently 3116 # makrothumos {mak-roth-oo-moce'}; adverb of a
compound of 3117 and 2372; with long (enduring) temper, i.e.
leniently: -- {patiently}.[ql

  ready 4289 # prothumos {proth'-oo-mos}; from 4253 and 2372;
forward in spirit, i.e. predisposed; neuter (as noun) alacrity: -
- {ready}, willing.[ql

  the 2115 # euthumos {yoo'-thoo-mos}; from 2095 and 2372; in
fine spirits, i.e. cheerful: -- of good cheer, {the} more
cheerfully.[ql

  think 1760 # enthumeomai {en-thoo-meh'-om-ahee}; from a
compound of 1722 and 2372; to be inspirited, i.e. ponder: --
{think}.[ql

  willing 4289 # prothumos {proth'-oo-mos}; from 4253 and 2372;
forward in spirit, i.e. predisposed; neuter (as noun) alacrity: -
- ready, {willing}.[ql

  with 3661 # homothumadon {hom-oth-oo-mad-on'}; adverb from a
compound of the base of 3674 and 2372; unanimously: -- {with}
one accord (mind).[ql
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  would 1937 # epithumeo {ep-ee-thoo-meh'-o}; from 1909 and 2372;
 to set the heart upon, i.e. long for (rightfully or otherwise):
-- covet, desire, {would} fain, lust (after).[ql

  wrath 2372 # thumos {thoo-mos'}; from 2380; passion (as if
breathing hard): -- fierceness, indignation, {wrath}. Compare
5590.[ql

  wroth 2373 # thumoo {tho-mo'-o}; from 2372; to put in a
passion, i.e. enrage: -- be {wroth}.[ql
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